
 

Dear Parents and guardians, 

Please be informed that the School Office will be CLOSED on 
Saturday, 18

th
 January 2020 and 1

st
 February 2020.  

 

Admission application forms for YEAR FIVE to YEAR TEN will 
be accepted from 19

th
 January to 25

th
 January 2020 between 

8:30 AM and 12:00 PM only at the school office (Excluding 
Friday, 24

th
 January 2020). 

 

We regret any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 


